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MISSION 
STATEMENT: 
Cherry Street Youth 
Center, Inc., is an  
ecumenical ministry 
formed to help  
children develop 
spiritually, emotionally, 
physically, and 
academically within 
their community.  
 
We fulfill our mission 
statement and share 
love with the children 
by being positive 
influences in their lives 
and by offering classes 
in Bible, art, 
computers, physical 
education, reading, 
math, social skills, 
anger management, 
drug awareness, 
cooking, music, and 
more! 
 
We are a non-profit, 
faith-based youth 
center. Our focus has 
been to share the love 
of God through Jesus 
Christ with the 
elementary-aged 
children in Chanute by 
providing them with a 
safe, secure, and fun 
place to go after school 
that offers a wide 
variety of learning 
experiences and 
opportunities. 
 
 

Church Visits! 
 One of my favorite activities we do 
each year is touring local churches.  
February is the month dedicated to LOVE 
and we try let the churches show the 
children how they share Godôs love with 
their congregation and our community.  
We have visited 15 different churches in 
the past five years.  We ask 4-5 different 
churches from our delegate members and 
other area churches that support our 
ministry through financial donations, volunteerism, and prayers, to open their doors 
after school for a group of students from our West building.  We want our children to 
be exposed to all the opportunities each church has available to them including 
Sunday school, youth groups, and summer VBS programs.  
    The majority of our students do not have a church home and we would like to 
help them find one!  Thank you to the 1st Presbyterian Church, the Zion Lutheran 
Church, the Blessed Hope Bible Baptist Church, and the Otterbein United Methodist 
Church for letting us come visit and for answering all of the questions the children 
had! 

Donations needed at the centers this month 
-Empty Easter Baskets (60) -Easter Grass 
-Artificial Palm Leaves -Jelly Beans 
-4 64 oz Bottles of Grape Juice 
-3 Bags of Oyster Crackers 
-green construction paper 

Spring $5000 Challenge 
 I am happy to share that we have 
an opportunity to receive a dollar for 
dollar match of up to $5000 in the month 
of April!  This is the perfect timing for a 
little extra in donations as we are 
planning our 2020 summer program.  The 
way the days fall this summer, we will be 
open 5 extra days.  This is great for our 
children but an extra $2000 in cost for us.  
 Please consider visiting with your 
employer, friends and family about 
helping to support this Spring Challenge 
to help fund our summer programming!  
All donations to Cherry Street are tax 
deductible.   

Tax Time 
As we are all preparing to file our taxes, we 
are reminded that even in Jesusô time they 
had to pay taxes.  The IRS gets a bad wrap, 
but in Jesusô time tax collectors were often 
dishonest thieves!  Our children at East are 
learning about the love Jesus has for 
EVERYONE including Zacchaeus a bad 
tax collector.   

Garden Class  
The children have been working all winter to keep 
things growing in the greenhouse.  Our lady bugs 
have GREATLY helped the pests so the children 
were able to collect some beautiful flowers for an art 
project.  The kids also took advantage of a nice day 
to get some yard work done.  You just never know 
what might happen in Garden class! 



Cherry Street Youth Center, Inc. 
PO Box 414 
Chanute, KS  66720 
 

www.cherrystreetyouthcenter.org  

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

NONPROFIT ORGANIZATION 
U.S. POSTAGE PAID 
CHANUTE, KS.  66720 
PERMIT TO 165 

Warehouse Happenings 
 The small grant we have to help support our middle 
school program requires our children get at least 30 mins. of  
physical activity each day.  Nothing like a little crab walk/
spider crawl tic-tac-toe in the gym!   We also get to focus on 
live skills and finding ways we use math in everyday 
activities.  The kids made fried cheese sticks using egg roll 
wrappers.  The oil temperature has to be just right or the 
wrappers burn and the cheese doesnôt melt.   
 This semester we are focusing on planning for the 
future with the Warehouse kids.  We will be connecting with 
our local college and area businesses to help our kids identify 
some options they will have after high school.  We will be 
looking for guest speakers from local businesses to speak 
about their work and what they look for in an employee.  We 
want a few local business owners to talk about the reality of 
owning a business.  Please contact Jennifer at 431-2161 if 
you would like to come speak with our kids.  

Items needed for Christmas 
Baskets 

Dish Soap and Household cleaner 

Another Way to Support Cherry Street 
On-line shopping is so easy and convenient! Using Giving Assistant is 
the easiest shopping tool you can use.   Use our link to down load the 
program on your computer or device.  Then when ever you click a site 
that you shop from, the giving assistant program will alert you if that 
site is supported for donations.  You click the ñstart nowò button and 
just shop like normal.  A percentage of your total purchase gets sent to 
Cherry Street.  I was able to get $3.32 donated from Crocs.com!   
Start by using our link https://givingassistant.org/np#cherry-street-
youth-center-inc 


